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NORTHEAST REGIONAL OFFICE 
CLEAN WATER PROGRAM 

a 

Application Type 
Renewal/ 
Transfer NPDES PERMIT FACT SHEET 

SECOND DRAFT 

Application No. PA0061212 A-1 

Facility Type Sewage APS ID 990656 

Major / Minor Minor Authorization ID 1268745 

a 
Applicant and Facility Information 

 

Applicant Name Christopher R. Yerger  Facility Name Bum’s Rush Restaurant WWTP  

Applicant Address 655 Route 61   Facility Address 655 Route 61   

 Orwigsburg, PA 17961-2231   Orwigsburg, PA 17961-2231  

Applicant Contact Christopher R. Yerger, Owner  Facility Contact Ray Hulings   

Applicant Phone (610) 906-9754  Facility Phone (717) 269-1312  

Client ID 349038  Site ID 248658  

SIC Code 4952  Municipality North Manheim Township  

SIC Description Trans. & Utilities - Sewerage Systems  County Schuylkill  

Date Published in PA Bulletin August 17, 2019  EPA Waived? Yes  

Comment Period End Date September 16, 2019  If No, Reason -  

  

Purpose of Application Application for a renewal and transfer of an NPDES permit for discharge of treated sewage.  

A 

 

Internal Review and Recommendations 

A first draft of this permit appeared in the PA Bulletin on Saturday August 17, 2019. No comments were received during the 
30-day comment period.   
 
The final NPDES permit could not be issued due to eDMR paperwork not being submitted by the proposed permittee of the 
transfer. The eDMR paperwork was successfully processed on February 13, 2020. A second draft of the NPDES permit is 
being issued because 6 months (or 180 days) have elapsed since the first draft permit has been issued. 
 
The “Requirements for Total Residual Chlorine (TRC)” condition was removed from Part C of the permit because the 
proposed limits are technology-based (not water-quality based). Therefore, this condition is not applicable to the permit.  
 
The name of the facility was changed to Bum’s Rush Restaurant WWTP and the facility contact was updated to Ray Hulings.  
 
An “A-1” notation has been added after the NPDES permit number to represent the number of transfers since the original 
permit was issued. 
 
No limitations or sampling frequencies have been changed from the first draft permit. 
 
Please note that there is now an open violation for this facility that will need to be resolved before issuance of the final 
permit: 

• December 18, 2019 - Violation ID 873545 – Violation Code: 92A.41(A)12B – NPDES-Failure to submit monitoring 
report(s) or properly complete monitoring reports (Program Specific ID: PA0061212).  

 
The permittee is aware of this violation and is actively in the process of resolving the issue. 
 

 


